
Classroom Update for Parents 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well! Here are some updates from our classroom: 

Upcoming Events 

• Parent-Teacher Conferences: March 10th - 12th 

• Spring Field Trip: March 20th 

• Art Show: March 25th 

Classroom Activities 

This month, students are working on: 

• Science project on ecosystems 

• Creative writing assignments 

• Math skills practice with fractions 

Reminders 

Please remember to check your child's homework planner daily and ensure assignments are 

completed on time. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Smith 

Grade 3 Teacher 


